
Impact Leaving Orlando
For a little bit at least.  It’s been confirmed that in
February at least some shows will be taped in North Carolina. 
I have no idea if this is going to be a regular occurrence or
if it’s a one off thing but either way it’s a good idea.  They
need to get away from the Impact Zone crowd for a change to
see what works and what doesn’t.  Even for a week or two it’s
a good thing for them.

Thoughts?
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